
Wareham  Fire  Department
respond  to  car  that  drives
into treeline
“Shift 3 just returned from a motor vehicle crash on Route 28
in West Wareham.

The vehicle stopped deep in a wooded area and required our
response. The operator was able to remove themself from the
vehicle.

However, E1 company was needed for the removal of the vehicle
and to secure hazards. No one was injured in the crash and the
cause is unknown.”-Wareham Fire Department.
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